SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Thursday, February 28, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Sault Education Association will be awarding two $1000 scholarships to seniors with a minimum GPA of 3.0. To apply for the scholarship, you must fill out the application which can be found on Mrs. Hammock’s school website and submit your application to Mrs. Hammock with a non-teacher letter of recommendation by March 19, 2013 at 3pm.
All those interested in Power Lifting in Newberry should see Mr. Osborn by the end of the week.
LSSU is welcoming Sault High Blue Devils to watch the Laker woman and men's basketball games this Saturday at 1:00 and 3:00. Show your student ID and you will receive free admission to the game.


SENIORS:  Tomorrow is the final day to complete an application for the Rosa Parks Scholarship.  The application is available in the Counseling Office.

 
There will be a track meeting on Monday, March 4, at 2:45 in the Strahl Theater for anyone interested in running track this year

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to Parent Teacher Conferences, we will be dismissing at 11:00 today.

             
